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TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD DISCRETIONARY FUND 
 
 
Tawa Community Board is considering spending the remainder of its 
discretionary fund prior to the end of the financial year.  There is approximately 
$2,500 remaining in the fund which has not been ring fenced for other matters 
(i.e. the Tawa Community Civic Awards and the Tawa Community Board 
Newsletter). 
 
A suggestion has been made that the money could go towards upgrading Tawa’s 
walkways.  Officers recommend that, given the time frames and seasonal 
weather, the money would most appropriately be spent on furniture, such as 
benches. 
 
Officers propose that they liaise with Friends of Tawa Bush Reserve to establish 
the most suitable location(s) for the furniture. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information. 

 
2.  Approves the purchase of outdoor furniture for the upgrade of Tawa 

walkways and reserves, to the value of $2,500; the location of the 
furniture to be decided by officers in consultation with the Friends of 
Tawa Bush Reserve. 

 
3. Notes that any future once bought would become a Council asset. 
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